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Letter from the Principal

October 1:  5K Field Trip
Kurowski & Twaroski

October 2:  5K Field Trip
Banks & Crutcher

October 3:  5K Field Trip
Blazek, Miller, & Moran

October 10:  Fall Fest at Cormier

4:00-5:00pm

October 11:  No 4K & Early Release

at 1:00pm for 5K

October 14:  Parent Teacher

Conference scheduling opens

12pm

October 17:  4K Field Trip

October 22:  Picture Retake Day

October 25:  NO SCHOOL

October 31:  Color Day Celebration

Upcoming Events

Can you believe students have already been at
Cormier School for over 20 days! The students have
been doing such great work following our
expectations and routines. I have been in all the
classrooms and I can truly say they have been
amazing “BEE”ing Kind, Safe, and Responsible. I am
so proud of them.  

Over the past month we focused on being safe at
Cormier School. We practiced our A.L.I.C.E drill and a
Fire drill. The students did a great job during these
drills and followed all the safety rules. Thank you
Officer Dunlap and Officer Sands for helping out
during these drills. 

For the month of September we had lessons on
RESPECT. Students learned what respect was and
how they can show respect to themselves and
others. The kindergarten students had a lesson on
respect taught by our 4K staff during the early
release day. Please ask your student about these
lessons and what they learned about respect. In the
month of October students will be learning about
RESPONSIBILITY!   

I am looking forward to seeing you all at our Fall Fest
on October 10th from 4pm to 5pm. It is a great way
to connect with our staff and other families. It will
truly be a great night.   

As always, Be Safe, Be Kind, and Be Responsible. That
is the Cormier Way!

Sincerely, 
Brian Carter 



Here are some tips to make dressing

easier for your children at school!

Consider purchasing:

mittens, not gloves

shorter jackets, not longer ones

jackets without liners

boots without liners or ties

snowpants without straps.

Don't send items that are frustrating

for your child to manage. Students

want to get out to recess without

delay and have fun with their peers!

Be sure to label snowpants with child's

name or initials (they get mixed up

with peers at times)

If you have not done so already,

please be sure to send an extra set of

winter clothes in a gallon zip lock bag

(undergarments, socks, pants, long

sleeve shirt)

Cold Weather ReminderNotes from the School Nurse

Medications at School
If your child will need to take medication at school, a
medication administration form is required for ALL

medications. Over-the-counter medications that are
given as directed per the original bottle need only a

parent signature on the form. Prescription
medications and over-the-counter medications that

are given differently than directed on the original
bottle will require both a parent and prescribing

physician signature before medication can be given at
school, so please plan ahead. 

Below is a link to the medication administration
consent form:

https://www.ashwaubenon.k12.wi.us/cms_files/resour
ces/MedicationConsent2023.pdf

Immunizations
Please note that Wisconsin Immunization

requirements have changed.  A vaccination waiver is
available for health, personal, or religious convictions

and continues to be permitted: 
https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/forms/f04020l.pdf

School Nurse Contact Information
Kat Herald, BSN, RN

Cormier Early Learning, Pioneer Elementary, and
Parkview Middle School

kherald@ashwaubenonk12.org
920-492-2925 ext. 6103 

Parent/Teacher Conferences

October 14:  Parent Teacher Conference

scheduling opens at 12pm

November 4:  Conference scheduling closes at

6pm

November 6: 4K & 5K Conferences 4:00-7:30pm

November 7:  4K Conferences 7:30am-7:30pm

November 7:  5K Conferences 12:30-7:30pm

Save these important dates!  More info coming soon!

https://www.ashwaubenon.k12.wi.us/cms_files/resources/MedicationConsent2023.pdf
https://www.ashwaubenon.k12.wi.us/cms_files/resources/MedicationConsent2023.pdf
https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/forms/f04020l.pdf


You are invited to an evening of free
family fun! 

Some activit ies will  be outside,
please dress accordingly.

The evening’s activit ies will  include:

Sack Races
Apple Relay Race
Goose Gallop
Pumpkin Bowling
Apple Pie Race
Exercise Plinko
Board

Apple, Apple, Pumpkin
Pumpkin Toss
Candy Corn Race
Pumpkin Art
Fall Tattoo Station
Apple Toss

This is  a night for the entire family to spend time
together!

Additional parking is available at the National Railroad
Museum.



PBIS Color Day Celebration

Dear Families,
On Thursday, October 31st, we will be celebrating our accomplishments of
being responsible at Cormier School.  Each class will be invited to wear a
different color of the rainbow.  Below, you will see the list of classes and
their color assignment.




